
 

Arrangements for the Beginning of the School Day 

 

3rd September 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

It has been fantastic to welcome back our wonderful children today. Seeing the children back with 

their teachers and friends- working and playing, has been truly heart-warming. 

Your patience this morning was much appreciated. Now that you know where your child is going and 

the routine in place, we need to ensure that our start to the day is as safe as possible.  

Therefore I am reminding all families that parents will not be allowed to enter the school gate with 

their children in the morning. The only exceptions to this rule are for our youngest children- those in 

Nursery and Reception only.  

Staff are on duty from 8:25am, and can receive children from that time onwards, which some 

parents may prefer.  

It is extremely important that you drop your child at the gate and then move away promptly. This 

will prevent unnecessary contact and congestion. 

These measures are designed to keep us all safe. Thank you again for your support and 

understanding. 

Warmest Regards 

 

Mr David Potter 

Headteacher  

 


